Government Complex Gwacheon, Jungang—dong 1, Gwacheon—si, Gyeonggi—do, 427-729 Republic of Korea
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September §, 2003

Ms. Ann-Isabelle Degryse-Blateau
Representative
UNDP, Republic of Korea

Submission of the Commitment for the GEF Project Document —
“Conservation of Globally Significant Wetlands in the Republic of Korea”

As National GEF Focal Point of the Republic of Korea, the Ministry of Environment would
like to confirm that Korean Government along with co-financers will provide in-cash and in-kind
contribution of $ 11,023,022 in total for the full project of “Conservation of Globally Significant
Wetlands in the Republic of Korea” for a five-year period from 2004, as presented in the final
document of GEF project titled as “Conservation of Globally Significant Wetlands in the Republic

of Korea”.

We would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere gratitude for your valuable
assistance in successfully finalizing the project document and we look forward to your continuous

support and cooperation in the actual implementation of the project.

Sincerely yours,

Sohn, Hee-Man
Director General
Nature Conservation Bureau

Recycled Paper



MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT PUBLIC OF KOREA

iy

Government Complex Gwacheon, Jungang—dong 1, Gwacheon—si, Gyeonggi—do, 427-729 Republic of Korea
Phone : +822-504-9245 / FAX : +822-504-9206 / E—mail : geo@me.go.kr

September 8§, 2003

Ms. Ann-Isabelle Degryse-Blateau
Representative
UNDP, Republic of Korea

Submission of the GEF Project Document —
“Conservation of Globally Significant Wetlands in the Republic of Korea”

On behalf of the Government of the Republic of Korea, the Ministry of Environment
endorses the full project document of “Conservation of Globally Significant Wetlands in the
Republic of Korea” prepared under GEF/PDF-B Project “ROK/01/G41 — Conservation of Globally
Significant Wetlands in the Republic of Korea” for submission to the GEF Council for review and

approval in the upcoming session in November 19-21, 2003.

We would like to express our sincere appreciation for your kind cooperation and assistance.

Sincerely yours,

S [enia

Kim, Houng Seob

Director

Global Environment Office
International Cooperation Bureau
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